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Preparation of Energetika XXI in St. Petersburg

Also this year HWR Berlin supported the preparations for Energetika XXI with its expertise in cooperation with the partner
university St. Petersburg State University of Economics.
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As in previous years the HWR Berlin and the St. Petersburg State University of Economics held an international scientific
seminar on “Approaches to meet the goals of the Paris Agreement” on April 10, 2019 in Berlin, hosted by 50Hertz
Transmission GmbH. The Seminar served as preparatory discussion towards “Energetika XXI: economy, policy, ecology”, a
conference regularly held in November in St. Petersburg (this year on 14 and 15 November with a pre-conference workshop
on 13 November) to address recent developments in the energy sector on a global basis with special focus on Russia.

Specific presentations were given by representatives of various institutions and companies, including Gazprom, Deloitte and
the Berlin School of Economics and Law. The Seminar in Berlin provided a platform for discussion in open academic
atmosphere with the insights of representatives of important energy companies as well as from academia and public
organizations.

In the first session the recent developments in decarbonisation policy in the EU and in Russia were discussed. After a short
break, participants focused on innovative approaches to produce and use hydrogen and the future role of hydrogen for
decarbonisation. The third session dealt with different questions of energy economics. In this session, Katharina Gapp,
director of the Institute for sustainability of the HWR Berlin, outlined the results of her empirical studies on drivers of
electricity consumption by European households.


